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Flavour Creations takes action to protect patients, customers  
and staff against novel coronavirus 

Leading Australian specialist food and beverage manufacturer Flavour Creations has announced 

special prevention measures to protect its customers, staff and patients from potential exposure to 

Novel Coronavirus. 

Brisbane-based Flavour Creations provides innovative solutions to the most vulnerable members 

of the community, servicing hospitals and aged care homes around the country. 

In addition to recommended hygiene practices and health information issued by the Australian 

Government, the company has taken the additional step of restricting staff visits to hospitals. 

Instead, Flavour Creations will conduct meetings with hospital clients via video conferencing, or 

offsite. 

Company Founder and Chief Executive Officer Bernadette Eriksen said: “This will allow our team 

to continue to provide world-class service for our customers across aged care and hospitals, while 

protecting staff, vulnerable patients and clients.” 

The changes will remain in place until Australian health authorities advise that concerns about the 

novel coronavirus have passed. 

 
Contact: Flavour Creations Head of Marketing, Manmeet Singh 0477 007 016 or (07) 3373 3015  


